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Memorandum 
To: Special Education Directors and Business Managers 

From: Exceptional Student Services Program Management Unit 

Date: February 3, 2021 

Re: Fiscal Year 2022 Preliminary Allocations and Webinar 

The fiscal year (FY) 2022 preliminary allocations have been posted to the Exceptional Student 
Services (ESS) Program Management website. The workbook will show preliminary awards for 
IDEA Basic and IDEA Preschool grant funds, proportionate share obligations, and maximum 
coordinated early intervening services (CEIS) values for each public education agency (PEA). If 
you have a concern about your allocation or proportionate share obligations, please e-mail the 
ESS Program Management inbox. 

FY 2021 allocation adjustments due to new/expanding charter schools will be posted to the 
website the week of February 16. Affected PEAs will be notified via history log comment in the 
Grants Management Enterprise (GME) system. 

Please register for the upcoming webinar on the FY 2022 IDEA Consolidated-Entitlement 
Funding Application. The ESS Program Management team will present changes to the funding 
application, including the new requirement to include Educator ID numbers for instructional 
personnel. Past presentation materials and recordings have been posted to the website in the 
Training section.  
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